
Would a commitment from the company for future 
implementation of a shareholder proposal that received 
majority support of votes cast in the previous year be 
acceptable? 
 
Absolutely not.  
Companies only makes such a “commitment” became they 
hope you will eventually forget about it, get overwhelmed 
by other responsibilities or sell your stock. 
 
John Chevedden 


